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Dear Parent/Carer,     

 

Welcome back to an action-packed and fun-filled third half term in Year 2. On behalf of the Key Stage 

One team we would like to wish you and your family a very happy new year and thank you very much for 

all the cards, good wishes and presents that were given as we broke up for Christmas.  

 

Our Learning Challenge this term is ‘Brave People’. It has a history focus, giving children the opportunity 

to develop their enquiry skills and ability to question and compare. We will evaluate sources and 

empathise with key characters. We will begin by studying the actions and impact of the 19
th

 Century 

nurse Florence Nightingale. We will think about: 

 

 Why she wanted to become a nurse. 

 What her family thought about her becoming a nurse. 

 Who she helped and why. 

 What impact she had on medicine as we know it today. 

 We will then deepen our understanding by comparing Florence Nightingale to another famous 

nurse Mary Seacole.  

 

 

Following on from the success of our Learning Challenge open session last term, we would once again 

like to invite you to share in your child’s learning. On the afternoon of Thursday 13
th

 February we will be 

having an open session for children to share their learning with you based on reading and talk skills. A 

letter will soon follow regarding more information about this.  

     

As always if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or 

approach any of the team. In anticipation of an exciting and productive half term we would like to thank 

you for your continued support. It really does make a difference to your child’s learning. 

   

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Robinson and Miss Robinson  


